PROTOCOL CIRCULAR NO. 35 OF 2013

The Department of International Relations and Cooperation (DIRCO) of the
Republic of South Africa presents its compliments to Diplomatic Missions
accredited to the Republic of South Africa and has the honour to kindly
request Missions’ assistance in updating the information pertaining to
Honorary Consulates General and Honorary Consulates that are attached to

the Missions.

The Department further wishes to request the Embassy/High Commission to
fully complete and urgently forward the information sheet to Mr Rudi Conley,
Assistant Director: Diplomatic Immunities and Privileges (fax 012 323 4925 or

e-mail conleyr@dirco.gov.za) by 18 November 2013.

The Department of International Relations and Cooperation of the Republic of
South Africa avails itself of this opportunity to renew to Diplomatic Missions
accredited to the Republic of South Africa the assurances of its highest
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consideration.
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